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Public Service Announcement 

 
                                                                                                                                       
 

 
Mingus Park Pool Closure 

 
The Mingus Park Pool will be close for annual maintenance starting August 15, 2011 - 
September 2, 2011.  The purpose of the closure is for general maintenance which includes; 
resurfacing the bathhouse and office floors, installing new benches, draining and cleaning 
the pool, and servicing the mechanical equipment. The City appreciates the community 
cooperation during this maintenance event.   
 
Should you have questions, please feel free to contact Public Works and Development 
Department Operations Administrator Randy Dixon at (541) 269-1181 ext. 2201 or email: 
rdixon@coosbay.org  
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